
 

 

Odell Public Library Board of Trustees Meeting 

Wednesday, July 9, 2025 

 
The July 9, 2025 board meeting opened at 5:30 pm in the Meeting Room.  Board 
members present were Marc Adami, Judy Deter, Larry Jackson, Anne Mills, Melissa 
Nyboer, Chris VanderLeest, Nora Wenzel, and Becky West. Director Christina Snyder, 
Assistant Director Lisa Boles, and City Manager Brian Melton were also present.  

Public Comment: none 

General Business: A) Minutes of the June 11, 2025 board meeting was filed as submitted. 

B) Bills in the amount of $16,447.28 were approved. Motion by West, second by Jackson. 

(Roll call vote-Adami yes, Deter yes, Jackson yes, Mills yes, Nyboer yes, VanderLeest yes, 

Wenzel yes, West yes) C) The Treasurer’s report was filed as submitted. D) Director 

Snyder informed the board of a new law requiring libraries to supply opioid overdose 

medication.  There was discussion about training staff to administer the medication.  The 

Director’s Report was filed as submitted.  

Unfinished Business:   

New Business: A) A building walk-around was done by board members , the Director, and 

the Assistant Director.  Discussion included possible items to add to long term/short term 

goals. 

Closed session: none 

Board Ideas/Concern: none 

The meeting adjourned at 6:07 pm, motion by Nyboer, second by VanderLeest (passed 

with a voice vote)  

The next meeting will be Wednesday, August 13, 2025 at 5:30 pm in the Meeting Room. 

Respectfully submitted:  Melissa Nyboer, Secretary 


